
 
November 6, 2020 
 
 
Comstock Educational Community, 
 
Comstock Public Schools has a confirmed case of COVID-19 at the Comstock STEM 
Academy.  Today, I received notification that a staff member had tested positive for the 
virus. We were able to identify the source of transmission as outside of the school 
grounds.   
 
Through video analysis, we were able to establish that the staff member did not come into 
close contact with any student or staff member closer than 6 feet for 15 or more 
cumulative minutes over a 24 hour period on either Wednesday, November 4 or 
Thursday, November 5. The staff member was not at the school on Friday, November 6. 
 
Stay safe. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Jeffrey J. Thoenes 

Superintendent 

 

 


